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   The Knight In Wonderland 2018  
 The Knight In Wonderland was a huge success this year! 

Over 500 guests came to enjoy this elegant evening. It 

was a record-breaking Knight, as we raised over 

$325,000 for GICC! It was a great night for GICC and a 

great night for the Grand Island Community.     

The Alice In Wonderland theme 

created a fun but elegant atmos-

phere for the evening with top-hat 

cakes and black and white d®cor.  

Co-chairs Jean Hamik and Kellie 

Weyers did an amazing job of set-

ting the scene with attention to 

every detail!  The live auction 

items this year ranged from trips, 

to guns, to Mass with the Bishop!      

Tom Noble (pictured with Mike Hamik and Tom Dinsdale) was the big win-

ner of the night when his ticket was drawn for the brand new 2018 Hyun-

dai Santa Fe AWD vehicle!  Thanks to Tom  & Kim Dinsdale, Dinsdale Au-

tomotive and Mike & Jean Hamik, U-Save Pharmacy for their generous do-

nation! 

Thank you to all who at-

tended and/or donated to 

this important event!  We 

are truly grateful for the 

support of our GICC family 

and the Grand Island Com-

munity! We are already gearing up for next year here in 

the Foundation office!    

We are excited to announce our chairs for next year, Greg 

and Lisa Rerucha and Dr. Steve and Karla Schneider. 
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   A Word From Dr. Hehnke 

Grand Island Central Catholic students are very 
blessed to have supporters who have invested in 
the future of GICC students by establishing 
twelve scholarships to be awarded to graduating 
students. The GICC Foundation provides the op-
portunity for students to have access to these 
funds through an application process which is 
communicated to Seniors in December with appli-
cation deadlines of March 1.  These scholarship 
funds are managed by the GICC Foundation with 
the goal to ensure that students have an opportunity to use these 
scholarships for their future endeavors. From an educatorôs point 
of view, and from one who works to assist and guide students to 
be successful towards reaching the goals each has set after 13 
years of education, there can be no greater gift given than the 
support for oneôs future education. Establishing a scholarship for 
GICC students to achieve future educational goals leaves a legacy 
for those who are committed to GICC as well as strengthens the 
GICC community.  
 
Dr. Julie Hehnke 
GICC Guidance Counselor 

2018-2019 Scholarship Information 

Itôs that time again!  Our seniors are preparing for college and a big part 

of that is applying for scholarships!  We are fortunate here at the GICC 

Foundation to be able offer scholarships to our students!  An online appli-

cation will be made available in January.  To complete the application and 

see the qualifications needed to apply, visit www.gicentralcatholic.org. 

 

JERRY BINFIELD MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

KAUFMAN-CUMMINGS FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP 

DWAINE AND RITA KUBICEK TRUST SCHOLARSHIP 

HELEN JANKY MEMORIAL/JOYCE JANKY SEKUTARA SCHOLARSHIP 

JAYôS HELPING HAND 

DALE AND MARY LYONS MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP  

JOHN AND MARY SEERY MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

VERN AND ESTHER TAYLOR CHARITABLE TRUST SCHOLARSHIP 

US BANK SCHOLARSHIP 

U-SAVE PHARMACY SHCOLARSHIP 



 

The Pat Kayl Science Lab 

This year our Fund an Item at The Knight was the renovation of the GICC science lab. Over $48,000 was 

raised to help with the renovation. The main science classroom here at GICC is original to the school and 

is in dire need of updating, not only to bring the classroom up to code but to advance our science curric-

ulum as well. With the planned changes, our science teachers will have the ability to give our students a 

more hands-on approach to learning science, as well as a more 

advanced science curriculum.  This new science lab will be dedi-

cated to the memory of Mr. Pat Kayl, who served our science 

department for over 30 years. He touched the lives of many of 

our students and staff. We are sure that he would be humbled by 

this honor. If you would like to donate to the Science lab in 

memory of Pat Kayl, please contact the Development Foundation 

office. 
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Our Heartfelt Condolences 

Phyllis (Darrah) Groundð

survived by 3 Daughters Carmey 

Ground, Cindy Wall, and Bobbie 

Ground;  a son William Ground, 12 

Grandchildren and 1 great-

grandchild. 

Wayne Hawesðsurvived by hs 

children; Steve (DeAnna) Hawes, 

Dave Hawes, Kelly (Claude) Renfro; 

a brother Jim Hawes; a sister Gena 

Rose Portz, as well as many grand-

children and great-grandchildren. 

Audrey Hochðsurvived by her 2 

sons Harry Jr. (Janie) Hoch, Marty 

(Judy) Hoch, 6 grandchildren, 10 

great-grandchildren.   

Lorraine (Endres)Krickðsurvived 

by her 2 daughters Mary (Eric) Nel-

son,Margy (Evan) Fenn & 2 sons 

Dave (Carol) & Dan (Susan) and 

grand children & a great-grandchild.  

Chuck McGowanï survived by his 

wife Kathryn "Kay" McGowan; Chil-

dren Robert (Carol) McGowan, Kath-

leen (Frank) Souhrada, Dr. Dan 

(Ann) McGowan, Dr. Shay (Jacey) 

McGowan; many grandchildren and 

great-grandchildren. 

Marcia Powerðsurvived by sister  
Elizabeth (Ken) Power; brothers Jeff 

(Diane) Power and Mark (Myla) 

Power; many nieces and nephews. 

 

Patty (Dunning) Steinðsurvived 

by Her son Jason and fiancee 

Norah; 3 brothers Don (Sue) Dun-

ning, Jerry (Barb) Dunning, Tom 

(Dianna) Dunning; sister Mary Dun-

ning, and many nieces and neph-

ews. 

Rev. Richard Sullivanï Survived 

by Sister Gloria Reichmann; many 

nieces and nephews. 

 


